


 
 

NSW needs to focus on the positive aspects of coal mining and its many benefits so as to 

not be distracted by ideologically driven anti-mining activists.  

We should all be proud of what coal mining is doing and can do in future for Australia, NSW 
and the Rylstone-Kandos region.  

The reports submitted for the Rylstone-Kandos mining project demonstrates its 

comprehensive coverage of all environmental issues. The benefits from the commencement 

of this coal mine are immense. 

 

For all of these reasons I fully support the Kepco Bylong Mining Project.  

There are several other refusals for coal mining projects that deserved full planning approval 

for the benefit of NSW and Australia. 

This state needs strong leadership and you should be promoting these mining projects for 

the benefit of NSW. 

 




